
              

If you have any queries or you need to contact us, please use the contact details below… 
Contact Email:  admin@bawdsey.suffolk.sch.uk  Telephone: 01394411365 

22nd November 2024 

Awards of the week 

Stars of the week 
Willow class: Olivia remembered all of her tricky words. 
Chestnut class: Ellie-Mai had fantastic determination and effort in phonics. 
Oak class: Evelynn for her excellent effort in writing and using exciting vocabulary. 
Hazel class: Bobby for his excellent effort in all of his learning.   
Sports star of the week for activities outside of school 
Toby for being a really good sports person and cheering everyone on.                                                     
Good Samaritan of the week  
Mrs Mitchell for going above and beyond for our school last week with the swimming team trip. 
Tenpin bowling team  
Marta, Patti, Toby, Brogan, India and Bella B. 
Swimming team 
Rupert, Kayden, Barnaby, Ed, Eli and Noah. 
Readers of the week 
Isabella R, Atreus, Leo, Willow, Lincoln, Ellie-Mai, Finley, Toby, Bella B, Brogan, Noah, Eli, Teddy, Ed, Bobby, 
Seb, Rares, Bella M-L, George S, Lily, Rupert, Kayden, Zak and Grace. Mariette also got her bronze reading 
award.  
Sports award from outside of school 
Well done to Rupert for his Level 7 swimming award. 
 
Please remember to let us know if your child has achieved anything outside of school that we could 
celebrate with them. They may have received a medal in sports, certificate for swimming/ gymnastics etc, 
new belt in a martial art, art award or anything else within a club or group they belong to. 

Bikeability 

On Monday the year 5 and some year 6 pupils have the last session of their bikeability lessons. They will 
need a bike and helmet. They will also need to wear warm clothes, non-school uniform or PE clothes 
whichever is warmest, a waterproof and warm coat will be needed and maybe even gloves looking at the 
weather forecast.  

URGENT- Hazel class PGL payments 

The first PGL payment for Hazel class pupils is needed please by the end of November, which is this week 
coming. This is to secure a place and for the trip to go ahead. You can pay more than the recommended 
instalment amount if you wish and you can pay at any time, not just by the deadline dates; but the first 
deadline this week is needing to be paid, thank you. 

Decoration workshop and non-school uniform day 

On Friday 29th, this week, the children are invited to come into school in non-school uniform. If they could 
bring in a jar filled with sweets or treats in exchange for wearing their own clothes, then that would be 
very helpful for the Christmas Cracker (fayre) that we are holding in December. Thank you. On Friday we 
are also having a Christmas decoration workshop in the afternoon, we hope the children will enjoy it.  

Oak class sharing assembly and book sharing session 
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On Friday 29th November at 2.30 pm. All parents and carers are welcome to come to watch Oak class’ 
sharing assembly and share their school work afterwards. We hope you can come. 

Representing Suffolk Nationally in swimming 

Well done to the team last week they came fourth in the competition and the Olympic pool was an 
amazing place to compete in. 

Applying for a Reception class place for September 2025 

If your child is due to join the Reception class next September 2025, then please apply using this link by 
January 15th 2025.  https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/children-families-and-learning/schools/school-
places/apply-for-a-primary-school-place-2025-2026 
This is for children born between 1st September 2020 and 31st August 2021.  

Farlingaye High School Open Evening 

Farlingaye have an open morning on 29th November at 9.45 am and there may be more on their 
website. https://www.farlingaye.suffolk.sch.uk/Calendar/ If you wish to take your year 6 child to attend an 
open morning, please let us know for our registers, thank you. 

Diary dates 

New dates added or anything changed will be in red: 
  
25th November: Bikeability for year 5 and year 6 children last session. 
29th November – Non-school uniform day - Filled Sweet Jar donations for Christmas Cracker.  
29th November: Christmas decoration workshop afternoon. 
29th November 2.30 pm: Oak class sharing assembly and book sharing. 
2nd December - Christmas Jumper sale 3.15pm - BSA (PTA) 
4th December - Christmas Jumper/Dress day 
5th December - mixed u11 Christmas cracker - afternoon now (1pm to 3.30pm) - For selected pupils only 
10th December 2.30 pm: Nursery to year 2 Nativity to parents and carers. 
12th December: Christmas service in church. 
13th December - Christmas Disco (times tbc) 
17th December: Rec to year 6 trip to Panto (funded by the BSA). 
18th December - Christmas Cracker  
20th December 2.30 pm: Singing around the Christmas tree, everyone welcome. 
20th December: Last day of the Autumn term. 
For our term dates please look on our website. 
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